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The objective of eliminating petroleum diesel in 7 years by regulatory fiat is 

misguided and the standards and timelines imposed are too aggressive. If you are 

adamant about this petroleum diesel reduction objective, please seek rather to 

establish market incentives for desired outcomes so that a transition to less diesel 

usage is enabled, in a time-frame the market can reasonably deliver, without the 

severe disruption likely from an early mandate. 


